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 EGC Business Meeting Minutes 

OCTOBER 2019 
 

President Report: The meeting was called to order at 9:35 a.m. by President Carol Herczeg. 

All in attendance were welcomed to the October EGC Business Meeting and Fall Public 

Garden Clean Up Day. Carol announced the occurrence of the first EGC Yoga class held at 

08:30-9:00 that morning. Future Yoga classes will be held from at 08:00 - 09:00 in the room 

off the kitchen at the Bergen Park Fire station before each EGC business meeting from 

October- May. Carol stated the Yoga class information will be posted on the Website and in 

the Wild Iris.  

 

Greg Pakieser sent an email suggesting Drone Photos be taken of the public gardens in 2020. 

Helen suggested the photos be taken at more than one occasion to document the changes in 

the gardens over the season. At least one and possibly two certified drone photographers 

are interested in volunteering their time to take the photos this next season.  

 

Natural Resource Coordinator, Mary Dickhoff is stepping down and Cherie Luke will take her 

place if no one else is interested. Volunteers were requested and the duties of the position 

were shared.  

 

Carol presented the donation of Gardening Books for EGC from Fulcrum Publishing and 

mentioned a thank you was mailed by the board to the owner. The Secretary vacancy update 

was discussed. Volunteers were requested. The Secretary nominating committee, Louise 

Heern, Kris Wagner and Cindy Gibson were introduced.  

 

1st Vice President Report: Peggy gave an update of the EGC programs. Peggy has one more 

presenter for programs; April presenter will be a Tool sharpener, Ron Hamilton from Razors 

Edge. He will sharpen tools for members and give a presentation on how to take care of our 

gardening tools. We still need speakers for February and March.  

 

Peggy announced our plans to participate at Winterfest and a volunteer sign-up sheet was 

circulated.  

 

Reminder ς w{±tΩǎ ŦƻǊ Lynn DimmickΩǎ lunch invitation are due by Oct 14. and the lunch date 

is October 16.  

 

Peggy offered a fun EGC get together idea by Karen Belmƻƴǘ ŀǘ άƎƻ Ǉŀƛƴǘέ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ 

present. Many were interested in this evening, no-host event. Peggy will follow up with the 

club with a date for the event.  

 

 

 


